
MINUTES 
 

Garden Grove Main Street Commission 
REGULAR MEETING 

 

September 11, 2014 
 

            A Meeting of the Garden Grove Main Street Commission was called to order in 

the Council Chamber of the Community Meeting Center, 11300 Stanford Avenue, 
Garden Grove, on Thursday September 11, 2014 at 9:00 a.m. 
 

ROLL CALL: PRESENT: (4) CHAIR MITCHELL, COMMISSIONERS: COLEMAN, PECOR 
AND WEIMER  
 

ABSENT: COMMISSION FARAHMAND 
 
ALSO PRESENT: Ana Neal, Liaison, Mariana Perez-Seda, CARS, Tony Aquino, Traffic 

Engineer, Mark Ladney, Streets, Jennifer Goddard-Nye, Community Relations, and 
Rosemarie Jacot, Recording Secretary,  
 

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE – Commissioner Weimer 
 

ORAL COMMUNICATIONS – PUBLIC 
         

Josh Macintosh discussed concerns with empty buildings, torn awnings and 

mentioned the Open Street Event coming up in October.   
 
Peter Katz spoke on Code of Ethics and Civility as well as zoning issues.   

 
WRITTEN COMMUNICATIONS 
 

 None 
 
MINUTES  

 
          It was moved and seconded to accept and file the minutes from July 10, 2014 
 

ACTION: Approved 
 
AYE: Chair Mitchell 

AYE: Vice Chair Coleman 
AYE: Commissioner Weimer   
ABSTAIN: Commissioner Pecor 

  
4. DISCUSSION ITEMS 
 

a. Financial Statements for June & July 2014 
 

It was moved and seconded to approve the financial statements for June and 

July 2014 
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ACTION: Approved 
 
AYE: Chair Mitchell 

AYE: Vice Chair Coleman 
AYE: Commissioner Pecor 
AYE: Commissioner Weimer 

    
b. Open Streets Event Presentation 

 

Mariana Perez-Seda from CARS gave a power point presentation on the Garden 
Grove Open Streets Event.  The event is slated for Sunday October 13, 2014.  
There will be a wide range of vendors, art, food, entertainment and various other 

elements for this first time event in the City of Garden Grove. They are hoping to 
draw 3000 – 5000 people for the daylong event. 
 

5. Matters from Commissioners 
 
 Scott Weimer presented Commissioner Audrey Pecor a plaque in honor of her 

late husband Malcomb Pecor, on behalf of the Board of Supervisors of Orange 
County for his hard work and dedication to Main Street and making it a vital part 

of the community.  
  
ADJOURNMENT: 

 
The meeting was adjourned at 9:46 with a moment of silence in honor of the lives lost 
on September 11, 2001.  

 
Respectfully Submitted 
 

  

Rosemarie JacotRosemarie JacotRosemarie JacotRosemarie Jacot, Recording Secretary 


